
 

 

To,                     May 19, 2022 
BSE Ltd.  
(Scrip Code-500365) 
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sirs/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Disclosure pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
We are pleased to inform the receipt of an extremely prestigious order of Nickel alloy grade pipes 
for domestic supplies valued Rs.17 crores (approximately).  
 
This is a testimony of the recognition of our global quality processes and standards, including 
timely delivery and customer centric approach. This will further mark our progression towards 
high value added products. 
  
The above is in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and the Company’s Code of Practices and Procedure for Fair 
Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information. 
   
You are requested to take the above information on record. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Welspun Specialty Solutions Ltd 
 
 
 
 

 

 


